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P r e s e n t s  

 

 

 

 WORK SHOP
Date:   Thursday, April 21, 2016 
Time:   6:30 – 8:00 PM 
Location:  TSFR/CBO Technology Center (GW Carver Campus) 

         1602 South LaSalle Street, Navasota, Texas 77868 
 

This presentation is intended to be a follow up to the 6th National Conference on Grazing Lands  
in December 2015 in Grapevine, Texas. 

JASON HOLHT, United States Department of Agriculture (USDA)  

Natural Resources Conservation Service (NRCS) Zone Rangeland Management Specialist, 
Bryan, Texas will provide ideas about how principles presented at the meeting in Grapevine can be 

applied in East Texas.  By stepping foot on numerous operations over the years, Jason will share 
insights on what separates a healthy ranching business from those that struggle. 

 

 

Above photo is an East Texas operation that was able to graze stockpiled forage  
over the winter without providing any hay. 
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